Dear Prof. 
Editor-in-Chief of Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society
[bookmark: OLE_LINK40][bookmark: OLE_LINK39][bookmark: OLE_LINK44][bookmark: OLE_LINK45][bookmark: OLE_LINK43]   I am submitting our research paper entitled “Theoretical study on pegylation reaction mechanisms of IFN-α-2a, IFN-α-2b and IFN-β-1a” for publication in journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. On behalf of all the authors, this manuscript neither the entire paper nor any part of its content has been published or being considered for publication elsewhere. All authors have read and approved this manuscript and take responsibility for its contents. 
I hope it may be suitable for publication
With best regards,
Sincerely Yours
Leila Zeidabadinejad
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